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School Lunch Information 

 
Just a reminder that our menus may be accessed online at the following link, or by clicking on Child Nutrition 
Services under the Parents tab of our web site: 
http://www.perrysburgschools.net/ChildNutritionServices.aspx  
 
Printed menus are available in the cafeteria for those who prefer a hard copy. 
 
School lunch menus will be posted online at least one week before the first of each month throughout the school 
year. 
 
For information about our free or reduced price lunch application, please visit the Parents tab of our web site or this 
direct link: http://www.perrysburgschools.net/FreeorReducedPriceMealApplication.aspx. 
 
For more information about our program, please read Administrative Guideline 8500D - Procedure for the collection 
and payment for Charged Meals, which is pasted below my signature and available at 
http://go.boarddocs.com/oh/perrysburg/Board.nsf/goto?open&id=AXVRLE69138A.  
 
Additional nutrition information may be found on our Child Nutrition Services web page at 
http://www.perrysburgschools.net/ChildNutritionServices.aspx.  
 
Best wishes for a great school year! Please feel free to contact me anytime if you have any questions or concerns 
about Child Nutrition Services. 
 
Sincerely, 
Lila Szozda 
Child Nutrition Director 
Perrysburg Schools 
419-874-9131 extension 2138 
lszozda@perrysburgschools.net 
 
 
Perrysburg Schools Administrative Guideline 8500D 
Procedure for the Collection and Payment for Charged Meals 
 
It is the responsibility of the parents to provide for lunch for their children while at school. However, it is important 
to provide that children receive the nutrition they need to stay focused during the school day. This procedure shall 
apply in the event that a child neither has a lunch nor the funds to purchase a lunch. 
 
Students may charge three (3) meals in succession. 
 
There will be no charges allowed for adults. Disabled and handicapped students at all grade levels will continue to 
receive their school meals with no interruption while their parents are being contacted for payment. 
 
A student's parents and Principal will all be notified of the delinquency in the student's account each time it is 
necessary for the student to charge a meal to give the parents time to send a check or cash to school with their child 
to give to the Child Nutrition Director. 
 
Parents may also pay for school meals via the Internet through the District’s website. 


